
Request for Special Temporary Authority  
KKTF-LD (Fac. ID No. 131020) 

Chico, CA 
 

EXPLANATION OF CIRCUMSTANCES 
 

Sinclair-California Licensee, LLC, (“Licensee”) licensee of station KKTF-LD (Facility 
ID No.131020) (the “Station”), hereby notifies the Commission that the Station temporarily 
suspended service on Tuesday, January 5, 2021, and requests Special Temporary Authority 
(“STA”) to remain off the air.   

KKTF-LD is unexpectedly being displaced by co-owned full-power station KCVU, 
Paradise, CA (Fac. ID No. 58605), which recently filed a major modification application to 
relocate from Channel 17 to Channel 30, that was approved by the Commission on November 6, 
2020 (See LMS File No. 0000122335).  In accordance with Section 73.1635 of the 
Commission’s Rules, Licensee hereby respectfully requests STA for the Station to remain silent 
until such time as the Licensee can locate a new channel for KKTF-LD’s operations.  The 
Licensee will promptly notify staff once a suitable channel is located.  


